
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sizmurs Property “Misty Oaks” Ferny Glen 
Round 5 

 
What a great turnout we had for our second trial at Sizmurs, Ferny Glen this year. Once again, the 
weather gods were kind to us and the section setters by the Saturday volunteers did a great job. 
Probably the best mix of sections this year, some were long and flowing and some were short and 
sharp, so to speak. So, thanks to the people involved, I wasn't actually sure what the feedback was 
going to be, but alas, I think you nailed it. 
  
Great to see so many juniors riding. My hat goes off to their parents, who ride their own bikes 
then walk the juniors through, then walk back and do it 39 more times...phew. We also had some 
return riders back on their bikes, some after a 30 year break! It was good to have some fresh 
competition in 2nd Division, well done Gareth and to your son for taking out a place in Div 2 and 
6, hope you’re enjoying the Queensland riding weather. 
  
Looking at the score sheets, the points were very close in a couple of the divisions and am pretty 
sure there is some friendly rivalry going on behind the scenes. Will be interesting to see who comes 
out on top at the end of the season. 
  
Evan retains the "You Plonker" plate for his mishap in the water section, well done Evan, HRV are 
proud of you, although Gavin or Patrick came close to winning. Gavin for having an ugly off and 
Patrick for forgetting his wife's birthday!  
  
It was uncanny quiet in the score tent with Christine flying solo for most of the day, until Denys 
came in and helped collate the final scores at the end. Thank you, Mr and Mrs Reed your services 
are not going unnoticed. 
Thank you to the people for pulling sections in and tidying up, was efficient and quick, 
pretty impressive, it gave us all some time to get away just that bit earlier after the free hot dogs. 
 
Of course, the score sheets and some happy snaps are attached. 
 
Enjoy 
 
Harry 
 


